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Monzon, Gabby

From: Melissa Vollbrecht <mjvollbrecht@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 5:26 PM
To: Barnes, Tevis; Clerk, City
Subject: Committee on Homelessness

Hello - As of today, today is my last day as a Culver City resident as our lease is terminating and we moved into Baldwin 
Hills.  
 
To the City Clerk - Tevis and her team may have already informed you of this transition, but I also wanted to do my part 
to communicate the update about the end to my membership on the committee on homelessness. I am hopeful that 
new applicants will be just as excited and honored as I was to be considered and potentially selected for this 
opportunity. 
 
To Tevis - It has been awesome to learn from you. You are an amazing advocate and leader. I appreciate all that you and 
your team do to support affordable housing policy for Culver City and quality service provision for our homeless 
neighbors. 
 
I truly enjoyed every moment of participation with this great group. Thank you for including me. 
 
Best regards, 
Melissa 
 


